
 

 

9th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Paperless Communications (Nursery & Reception) 
 
In a bid to reduce our impact on the environment and the cost of printing to the school, we are 
offering parents the opportunity to receive paperless communications. From Monday 30th 
September all Nursery & Reception parents will automatically be signed up for paperless 
communications, meaning you will no longer receive paper copies of school letters.  
 
However, if you would like to opt in to receiving paper letters, you can either email 
messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk or complete the reply slip below and return it to the 
school office. 
 
As always, all letters will be available on the school website and will continue to be emailed out 
every Thursday afternoon in the Weekly Update email. Letters relating to each specific year group 
are also emailed out every Friday afternoon with The Hoot. If you did not receive either of these 
emails last week, please speak to the school office or email 
messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  
 
Many thanks in advance for your support in our efforts to reduce our paper usage. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Ellie Linton 
Communications & Marketing Manager 

 

Paperless Communications (Nursery & Reception) 
 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: ___________  
 

I would like to continue to receive paper letters from school [  ] 
 
Signed: ________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _____________ 
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